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May 10
Guild Meeting

Meeting called to order

10:00
Business Meeting
Adjourn 10:40
Announcements

10:40
Door Prizes

Bring and Brag 10:50

Guild Services 11:15

Program 11:30

May-

Brown Bag
Project

bring your
special effort.

Upcoming
Programs

June — Las
Colchas

Quilt Shop.
July —
Kathy
Kansier.
Lecture

Details on
Page 2

President'’s Letter

First, I’d like to express the appreciation of the guild to Jo Chittenden, Ida
Blankenship, and Holly Nelson for their efforts is getting an alternate
meeting and workshop place for the April meeting. Trinity UMC’s last
minute cancellation of our regular space resulted in some short term panic
before these three ladies come up with a substitute location.

I’'m sorry that we had a somewhat smaller than usual attendance because
Linda Cantrell’s lecture and trunk show of her quilts with “little squatty
people” was a delight. We’ll be back (as far as we know!) in our regular
location in May and we’re looking forward to seeing the results from the
40 some “Brown Bags” given out in March. I regret that I'll miss the
unveiling since Lois and I will be on a “round-robin” auto trip to visit
children and grand children in the Midwest.

As with the efforts to find a meeting place for April, guild members seem
to come through when challenged. What we would like to see is less
“last minute” activity and more “in advance” activity.

We have three major opportunities for member participation coming
up.....and time is growing short for each of them. In June is our annual
auction. Terri Ryan has very few items contributed as of now. If you
have anything you can give, or if you are working on something for the
auction please relive Terri’s mind and let her know. Anything is
welcome.....we’re not looking for prize winners, but for attractive, popular
items.

In October is our quilt show. Now is not too soon to send in your entries.
We ask for a photo, but it can be “in progress” rather than complete. De
Leclair and I will breathe a lot easier when these entries start coming in.
Also we are trying to put together a special exhibit, “My Mother’s Quilt”,
for the show. We are looking for quilts from your family that have some
significance in your quilting life. Entry blank was in the April newsletter.
Finally, November is election time. There are four positions open on the
board. I hope that we do not go down to the last day before the meeting
trying to fill the openings. If you are willing to serve on the board contact

our Parliamentarian, Candace Tull at 695-2068. L ar ry
' Congratuiaations

Nelson for

Shop Hop.
Our recent
teachers of
applique in
quilt blocks
should be
proud. We
are, Holly!

to Holly

designing the |
winning block |
in the recent
Bluebonnet

















































